Anonymous Anonymous

I am deeply concerned about USDOE's oversight and follow through as cleanup drags on. They are
not ensuring facility reps are properly trained and ACTUALLY ENTERING THE FIELD.

WA ECY should request an accounting of the number of USDOE facility reps in the Tank Farms
and how often they are supervising the work of contractors.

Ecology ALSO needs to have tank waste oversight and regular visits to the tank farms to ensure the
promised work is being done correctly and with safety guidelines in mind. The contractors have a
history of short cuts to meet deadlines and bonuses. That has the potential to put workers and the
environment in danger.

Also, Ecology should hire more staff with proven design build experience (of any sort, Waste Water
Treatment, bridges, packing plants, server warehouses... something tangible!). Please don't rely
solely on engineers-on-paper.



